
   
 

   
 

 TOWN OF FARMINGTON 
PLAN & ZONING COMMISSION 

SPECIAL MEETING 

May 17, 2021 

Present for the online web conference was Chair Brenneman, Commissioners Carrier, Grabulis, 
Pogson, St. James, Schwartz and Alternate Commissioners Halstead, J. Vibert and K. Vibert, 
The Town Planner Kramer and Clerk Michaud were also present.  The meeting was called to 
order at 5:00 p.m.   
 
Present in the Development Conference Room were Chair Brenneman, Town Planner Kramer, 
and Clerk Michaud.  All others were present online. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
8-24 Referral 
 
Town Planner Kramer stated the Commission has received a memorandum dated May 12, 2021 
from the Town Manager, Kathleen A. Blonski, requesting a report under Section 8-24 of the 
Connecticut General Statues from the Town Plan and Zoning Commission for the Farmington 
High School Building Project.   
 
Upon a motion made and seconded (St. James/Pogson) it was unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To forward a positive report under Section 8-24 of the Connecticut General Statues 
for the Farmington High School Building Project as requested in the memorandum stated May 
12, 2021 from the Town Manager, Kathleen A. Blonski. 
 
ADJOURN 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:03 p.m. 
 
SJM 


